
  

Autumn 1: Pupil Wellbeing - How can we improve playtime at South Hill School? 

Feedback from whole school assembly. (18.9.23) 

 Play golf.  

 Play basketball. 
 

School Council Meeting. (21.9.28.) 

 Netball 

 Drawing 

 More PE equipment to be purchased to enhance playtime experience for 
children (i.e.                                  
 

Feedback from whole school via the School Council Box 

 Monkey Bars/climbing frame 

 When KS1 goes in at lunchtime KS2 could go on their playground 

 Skipping ropes 

 Football every day 

 Den building 

 Gardening 

 Drawing 

 Slide and swings 

 Netball days 

 Archery 

 Longer lunchtimes 

Ideas Chosen by the school council  

 Provide more equipment outside (Mrs Howard already has 
this but is waiting for the sheds to be constructed) 

 -Drawing outside – Mrs Albery to Speak to Miss Cason Art Lead.   

 -Netball days- ask Mr Braithwaite to Lead with assistance of Sports 

Ambassadors.  

 

Actions taken  

 Sheds and sports equipment have been purchased by Mrs Howard (Sports 

Lead).  

 Drawing outside will commence in Spring 2 term.  Mrs Albery to support 

Miss Cason (Art Lead) with this new initiative. 

 Netball day will be on Friday lunchtime at 12:45 for Years 3 and 4 only.  Mr 

Braithwaite (PE Coach) to lead with Sports Ambassadors KS2 playground.  
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